
The Photography Group (Kevin Lucas) 

The July meeting was our annual summer afternoon tea. We have held this event for several 
years and have usually enjoyed good weather, unfortunately this year the weather could not 
make up its mind, so we had to give the garden a miss. 

In addition to enjoying a cream tea we held a competition. Group members were invited to 
submit their favourite photograph taken on any of our outings and the attendees then voted for 
their favourite without knowing who had taken which photograph. 

Eighteen submissions were received, and voting was done anonymously. After the first round of 
voting, thirteen submissions were eliminated and in a second round everyone was asked to vote 
for one of the remaining five, after which the winning entry was announced. 

The submissions were all outstanding as you can see here- 

 
Anne Harriman 

 
Rose Eckhard 

 
Tony Bird 



    
                                          David Dooks                                            Janet Gray 

 
Noel T 

 
Yvonne Hall 



   
                                        Geoff James                                                    Sue Bird 

 
Sam Blitz 

   
                                              Cathy Lee                                                 Fiona Lucas 



 
Sally Gillespie 

 
Chris Embling 

 
Dave Hall 



 
Kevin Lucas 

 
Vivienne Danzey 

And finally, the very worthy winning entry from Pauline Leadley...... 

 

 



The next outing for the Photography Group will take place on Thursday 31st August, details of 
which will be circulated nearer the time. 

To join the Photography Group, no special expertise or equipment is normally required and 
members with no interest in photography are welcome to join us purely for the outings. We have 
visited some very interesting locations in London. 


